PORT OF GARIBALDI

MINUTES OF WORKSHOP
COMMISSION MEETING
JULY 17, 2024
MOORAGE WORKSHOP
Commissioners present: Valerie Folkema, Kelly Barnett, Amanda
Cavitt, Jaime Perez (teams).
Staff present: Michael Saindon, Jessi Coon, Curtis Jepson,
Mike Makinster.
Visitors: Gary & Debra Motsinger.

Called to Order: 7:00 p.m.

MEETING RECORDING FILE WAS DAMAGED DURING SAVE, UNABLE TO
TYPE DIRECT TRANSCTIPT.

Saindon reviewed the guest moorage and regular moorage issues, possible short
term moorage fixes. So many boats that the harbor has no room for the incoming
boats. Referred back to the regular commission meeting on 7/10 where the
discussion about F/V Two Captains staying at the end of commercial was
discussed. Some of the issues that the port is facing regarding guest/transient
vessels is the rules set forth in Ordinance 15, but also requirements set by granted
funds through OSMB. On transient dock OSMB is regularly monitoring transient
dock and does not want commercial vessels tied up. One possible help to staff
would be to address staff ability to shuffle vessels as needed. Another possible
help would be to place the ability to require more recreational boats to meet the
movement requirements. Discussion regarding F/V Hawk, F-8, F-16, CH-22 and
CH-27 as vessels that are not making movements.

Creating requirements or addressing having no wet storage in the boat basin may

help. Discussed possibly having a conversation with legal and insurance
companies regarding the correct definition of wet storage.
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